
January 11, 1984 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, January 11, 1984 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 There was a correction of the minutes of the previous meeting, township road 

mileage should have been under state business in lieu of revenue sharing.  The minutes 

were then approved, as corrected by motion of Harry Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 The Carl Zeigler plans were tentatively approved, subject to approval by Planning 

Commission, by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Jim Neth, carried.   

 Bill Hill presented sub-division plans for the Wastewater Treatment Facilities Site 

on the Martin property.  This was tentatively approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, 

carried.  Plan is subject to approval by Planning Commission.   

 By virtue of a majority vote, the supervisors accepted a bid submitted by Highway 

Equipment Co. for the purchase of a Clark Michigan 55 wheel loader, by motion of Neth, 

2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried with Snyder voting nay.   

 Snyder commented that the machine does not meet the specs that we used for the 

bidding, therefore he could not vote in favor of this machine.   

 Neth stated that he felt the specs were close enough.   

 Salesman to arrange to have a used machine brought to township until the new 

machine arrives.   

 Gilbert Evans will accept appointment to planning commission.   

 Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 7, 1984 at 7:00 p.m. 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


